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I strongly support SB210 to restore integrity and consistency to our incredibly 

important elections process in the state of Oregon. Since adopting mail-in ballots, 

elections in Oregon have been subject to levels of fraud and manipulation never 

before seen. We must restore trust in our elections process now. The citizens of 

Oregon deserve the highest level of security and integrity in elections. As an official 

NVRA Coordinator, I strongly advocate for the restoration of in-person voting, with 

verified ID and proof of citizenship. 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration. 

 

Lewis Crownover 

Grants Pass 


